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Monday 23rd September 

Class Dojo 

 

Dear Parents, 

This year, classes in Years 1-6 are using ‘Class Dojo.’ Class Dojo is a classroom communication app used 
to share information between parents and teachers. Teachers are able to post information and share 
moments captured in the classroom (details of activities, including photos, that might be of interest) as 
well as being able to post details of upcoming events or important reminders. Parents, in turn, can   
comment on teachers’ posts and share moments captured at home - this might include photos of     
children engaging in homework tasks or taking part in sporting activities. 

 

Class Dojo is further used in the classroom as a reward system when children demonstrate one of the 
school’s 5R values (Responsibility, Resilience, Relating, Resourcefulness and Reflectiveness) and/or their 
class rules. 

 

You should have already received an invitation to join Class Dojo which includes details on how to sign 
up. If, however, you need another copy, please inform your child’s teacher and they will be happy to 
give you the details again. Please take just a few moments to join the Heamoor School Class Dojo     
community and you will be immediately ‘connected’ to your child’s classroom. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 

N.B. You will notice that there is a ‘messaging’ facility, however this is not being used by staff. Any      

private messages for your child’s teacher will continue to be made through either planners/diaries or 

via the school office.   


